Paroisse de Ste Marie
Minutes of a Parish Assembly held at
St Marys Parish Hall on Monday 28" April 2022 at 7.30pm

NOMINATION MEETING

An Assembly of the Principals and Electors of the Parish of St Mary was held at St Mary’s Parish
Hall on Monday 28" April 2022 at 7.30pm to conduct the following business:

To elect one Centenier, for a 3 year term of office expiring on June 2022
Apologies were received from Centenier John Alcock.

The Connetable, John Le Bailly, opened the meeting by welcoming all and read the Notice convening
the meeting.

The Meeting was attended by 6 (5 who were eligible to vote).

The Connétable advised that one nomination paper for this office had been received from Centenier
Christopher Bunt, who has served the Parish as Centenier for several years.

The nomination was proposed by Centenier Jim Drew (James), who advised the Assembly that Chris
has served the Parish for several years and spoke very highly of him.

There being no other candidates for the position of Centenier for the Parish of St. Mary, Centenier
Bunt was declared appointed to the position, having been unanimously elected.

The nomination was seconded by Graham Frances, Colin James Whittingham, Lilliana Minichinton,
Sarah Bichard, Adrian Bichard, Susan Maddox, Michael Rondel, Prudence Vibert and Susan
Heppolette.

The Connétable thanked Chris Bunt for his service to the Parish and have accepting his recently
appointment as Chef De Police

Following a brief discussion, the mandatory 10 minutes was allowed to lapse, and no further
nominees came forward.

As no further nominations were received the Connétable congratulated Chris Bunt and declared him
Centenier, and wamed him to appear before the Royal Court on Friday 10" June 2022 at 10 am to
be sworn in

The Connétable declared the meeting closed at 7.51pm

John Le Baill Monday 28 April 2022
Connétable




